
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We recognise that recent events in Ukraine and Afghanistan have been difficult for many in our 
community. To better assist your family, the Hillingdon Council Ukrainian/Afghan Support Team 
invites you to meet with us at your school. Please see the date and time below.   
 
Date:  05/11/2024 
Time: 14:30pm 
Where: KS1 Hall – Please use the Year 4 Doors 
 
Our team includes Participation Officers fluent in Urdu, Pashto, Farsi, Ukrainian, and Russian, who 
are ready to help refugee children and families integrate into the school environment. We offer:  
 

 Tailored Learning Support: Custom educational plans to meet each student's needs.  
 Language and Cultural Assistance: Language instruction and integration activities.  
 Emotional and Mental Health Support: Psychological help for students.  
 Community Involvement: Fostering an inclusive school atmosphere for refugee families.  

 
We also propose an informal coffee gathering for families to share their experiences and receive 
support from both the school and our team.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Hillingdon Council Ukrainian/Afghan Support Team  
 
 
 


